
 The Telegrow project https://telegrow.erasmus.site/ is

now nearing the end of its implementation. The

cooperation between the partners has always been

one of great understanding, utmost seriousness and

great adherence to deadlines. Therefore, it has always

proceeded without any problems by delivering all the

outputs stipulated in the schedule in a timely manner. 

 

During the course of the past six months, the Partners

have had three opportunities for meetings to discuss

the products produced and plan the next final stages

of work. The events held on 08/07/22, 06/10/22 and

21/11/22 were held online. 
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The training week (LTTA) was held in Larissa (Greece)
during the week of September 5-9, involving 1 Staff
member, 1 VET trainer, 1 VET learner 50+ from each
partner. 

The participants, after learning the results of the IO1:
Telegrow Interactive Report on the national situation
of teleworking +50 and understanding the usefulness
of how to use the IO2:How to stay gOLD Guide,
experienced the IO3: How to TeleGrow Old Training
Modules prepared by the project partners and tested
their effectiveness and methodological and
educational validity. 

The interactive sections and workshop activities
created an atmosphere of great complicity and
friendship among the participants. 
 At the end of the training event, MEUS shared a
satisfaction questionnaire to fill out by the event’s
participants. All feedbacks were very positive, a
testament to the good work done by the partnership
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The month of October was used to translate into each
partners’ languages both the IO3: How to TeleGrow Old
Training Modules as well as the related PPTs presentations
that each partner had made for the LTTA in Larissa. This
was also uploaded to the IO4: Telegrow Hub e-learning:
Inclusive Platform which can be shortly accessed, subject
to registration.

 Outputs to be completed by the project deadline of
02/28/2023 include the Europass procedure for some
partners, the organization of the Multiplier Dissemination
Events that will be carried out in each individual Country
the last month of the project, and the drafting of the
Sustainability Report.

 All project activities have been and continue to be
constantly updated and implemented by the partners on
the official website https://telegrow.erasmus.site/ and on
the Facebook page dedicated to the project. Many articles
have been published in the local and online press
especially after the participation in the LTTA in Larissa. 

 The next partnership event is scheduled for February 7-8
in Valencia at the Final Event organized by the Lead
Partner FLORIDA. On that occasion all the outputs
produced throughout the project will be presented to the
audience.
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